
 
 

 

Calling all health technology companies! 

The opportunity 

The Canadian Institutes of Health Research 
(CIHR) eHealth Innovations Partnership 
Program (eHIPP) is recruiting health 
technology companies! 

eHIPP is a collaborative funding program designed to 
create a new generation of cost-effective patient- 
and population-centred health care by co-
developing innovative ehealth solutions in 
partnership with health care innovation communities 
to deliver real-world health care value. 

eHIPP will support large-scale pragmatic trials in 
“health care innovation communities,” which are 
local/regional health care organizations or 
community ‘test beds’ that have the capacity and 
interest to integrate ehealth innovations into real-
world service delivery (e.g. hospitals, communities, 
school boards and postsecondary institutions). 

What kind of companies would benefit 
most? 
Digital health care and medtech companies that are 
active in or can adapt their products to address 
needs in the following priority areas: 

 early identification of and intervention for 
youth with mental health conditions; or 

 support for seniors with complex care needs 
in their homes. 

Who are we targeting? 
eHIPP is looking for Canadian companies and foreign 
subsidiaries that fit the following profile: 

 They must have differentiated technology (IP) 
with a clear competitive advantage; 

 They must have identified attractive business 
growth objectives; and 

 They must have a strong management team 
seeking strategic partners to fine-tune their 
products. 

 
 

Benefits: Why apply? 
 Receive market validation from your target 

market; 
 Obtain financial assistance to offset your market 

validation costs; 
 Gain access to researchers, end-users, health 

service organizations and expertise; 
 Work with all partners to obtain a comparative 

clinical and cost analysis; 
 Have direct exposure to target markets; and 
 Receive expert advice and guidance on 

technology integration into the health services 
market. 

 

How to participate? 
 Attend a researcher-industry–health care 

innovation community partnership workshop in 
fall 2014 or winter 2015. 

 Join our webinar sessions, to be run regularly in 
fall 2014 and winter 2015. 

 Submit an application in collaboration with 
appropriate “health care innovation community” 
partners by April 1, 2015. 

For more information about eHIPP, 
visit www.cihr-irsc.gc.ca/e/47342.html. 
 

 


